
Thursday 13th January 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: School Clubs

I am pleased to inform you that extra-curricular clubs will be starting soon. Please read the information below
and complete the form to apply for a club.

Clubs start - Week commencing Monday 24th January 2022

Clubs finish - Week commencing Monday 21st March 2022

The last date for clubs will therefore be Friday 25th March 2022.

All clubs have limited spaces and therefore are to be offered on a first come, first serve basis. If your child's
year group / key stage has multiple clubs on offer, you may select more than one option. This will give your
child an increased chance of gaining a place in one club depending on the number of pupils and space
allocation.

Clubs will run from 3:15pm to 4:15pm.

Year Group Club Day Maximum Number of
Places Available

3, 4, 5, 6 Art Mondays 24

3 , 4 Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths Mondays 15

3, 4, 5, 6 Multi-Skills (Sports) Tuesdays 24

3, 4, 5, 6 Board Games Club Wednesdays 24

4, 5 Netball Club Wednesdays 20

1, 2 Creative Club Wednesdays 24

1, 2 Multi-Skills (Sports) Thursdays 20

1, 2 Mindfulness Thursdays 15

3, 4, 5, 6 Mindfulness Thursdays 10

3, 4, 5, 6 Hockey Thursdays 20



The following clubs are not available to book on to but will continue/start this term - if your child can no
longer attend, please inform the school office:

Year Group Club Day

3, 4 Football Team Thursdays

5, 6 Football Team Wednesdays

3, 4, 5, 6 Performing Arts Club Thursdays (Finish at 4:40pm)

3, 4, 5 Girls Shooting Stars Football Club Thursday lunchtimes

Please make your selection on this form (click any text in red).

https://forms.gle/UxXa7hBQtovZwDJm6

This form will begin accepting responses on Friday 14th January 2022 at 6pm.

If you open the form before this date and time you will see the image below which means the form is not
open for bookings yet.

Completion of this form does not guarantee your child a place in a club. You will be notified if your child has a
place in a club Friday 21st January by 4pm.

The form will close on Monday 17th January at 23:59. All submissions will need to be made before this date
and time.

Yours sincerely,

Mr B Smith

PE Subject Leader

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyhL0j93Tb6i923sKT_mhNQP1WMQrK53l6Sk-FM4OmV7MGFQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/UxXa7hBQtovZwDJm6

